
Project  to  focus  on
inspirational women
South  Lake  Tahoe  resident  Kerry  Gross  is  embarking  on  a
project to tell the stories of courageous women.

Women Who Dare is a cross-country interview project. Gross is
looking  for  recommendations  of  inspirational  women  for
inclusion  in  a  forthcoming  podcast.  Suggestions  will  be
accepted until March 31.

Gross will plan a route across to reaching as many women as
possible. Throughout the summer, she will follow this route on
her  bicycle,  interviewing  inspirational  women  and  sharing
updates on her blog and Instagram.

For more information and to suggest a woman for the project,
go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/03/project-focus-inspirational-women/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/03/project-focus-inspirational-women/
http://kerrygross.com/

